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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Madam President,

My delegation welcomes Saint Lucia for presenting its national report and its engagement with the UPR process.  

We recognize that Saint Lucia is one of the vulnerable States to the consequences of climate change.

Saint Lucia is yet to take effective measures and policies to mitigate those consequences.
My delegation would like to make following recommendations to Saint Lucia:

1.  To ratify the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights; 
2.  To enact comprehensive anti-discrimination legislation;  
3. To take specific and more measures to combat human trafficking;  
4. To take sufficient measures to combat corruption; 
5. To take effective measures to increase awareness and combat against domestic violence. 

We wish Saint Lucia a successful review.

I thank you.

1
2

